
From:  

Dan Hughes  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

WE **DESPERATELY** NEED solutions that are **FORWARD-THINKING**!! This is a terrible solution 
from a time gone by, adding more lanes, especially at the expense of historically disadvantaged 
neighborhoods, is not productive, not helpful, and quite honestly, destructive towards the future of 
Portland, Oregon, the Pacific Northwest, and all ties therein. An EIS study should be MANDATORY at the 
MINIMUM for such a destructive and miserable option, but honestly the whole expansion plan should 
be scrapped.  

 


